
Howes Primary School Newsletter: 26th May 2017 

 

Today we say farewell to Mrs Elkin who 

has worked at Howes for many years in 

the HIU and across the school. I am sure 

that you join us in wishing her well in 

her retirement.  

You will be missed by everyone at Howes 

Mrs Elkin so please come back and visit 

us very soon. 

Exciting News! 

 
 

We are very pleased to announce that Miss Car, 

our teacher in charge of the HIU, is expecting a 

baby!  

I am sure that you join with us in congratulating 

Miss Car on her news. 

Staffing News 

 
We are pleased to inform you know that Mrs Foskett has 
become our permanent Nursery teacher. Congratulations 

Mrs Foskett! 
 

In September, we will be welcoming Mrs Lisa Lane to 
Howes as she will be joining us as a Teaching Assistant.  

 

Reception Class Assembly 

 

Congratulations to Reception for their fabulous 

assembly today. We were all very impressed 

with how hard they had worked with Miss Price 

and Mrs Devall to put it together and enjoyed 

learning about minibeasts and all of your 

learning in class this year. 
Fun with Maths  

 

Our Fun with Maths course is 
starting on Tuesday 13th June 9-
11am. Please let us know if you 
would like a place. Free 
crèche places are 
available.  

Our current totals are: 
 

The Knights of Courage (Red): 235 Housepoints  
The Knights of Inspiration (Green): 187 Housepoints 

The Knights of Respect (Blue): 187 Housepoints 
The Knights of Equality (Yellow): 175 Housepoints 

 
Keep up the hard work everyone! 

Training days 
 

Please remember that school is closed to 

the children for the week of 5th- 9th June 

as this is our teacher training week at 

Howes. 

 

Children need to return to school on 

Monday 12th June. 
 

Wishing everyone a 

relaxing half term. 
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Make sure that you keep up to date by visiting 
www.howesprimary.co.uk or by following @HowesCoventry 

Attendance and Lateness 
 

 
 

Class Attendance Lateness 

 Last week This week Last week This week 

Nursery 100% 100% 1 0 

HIU 90.8% 93.3% 2 1 

Reception 95.3% 93.6% 5 3 

Year 1 89.3% 94.9% 11 4 

Year 2 97.9% 96.1% 3 4 

Year 3 95.2% 96.1% 3 2 

Year 4 99.2% 97.1% 4 2 

Year 5 99.6% 97.5% 3 3 

Year 6 96.2% 98.5% 2 0 

Overall 95.9% 96.3% 34 19 

The school bell rings at 
8:55am. 

 
Children arriving late must 
be signed in at the school 

office. 
 

Absence phone line: please 
telephone the school office 
on 02476411711 as soon as 

possible. 

Diary Dates 

 

29th May-2nd June- Half term 

 
 

3rd  July Year 5/6 dress rehearsal to grandparents 9:30am 
 

4th July Year 5/6 performances 2pm and 6pm 
 

5th July Year 6 visiting Secondary schools 
 

5th July Class swap 
 

5th July Friends of Howes meeting 6-7pm 
 

7th July Year 1 Class Assembly 9am 
 

7th July Friends of Howes Summer Fayre 3:30-5:30pm 
 

10th July Whole School Sports Morning 
 

10th July Family Picnic 12-1pm 
 

14th July Year 2 Class Assembly 9am 
 

18th July Dance Club Assembly 9am 
 

18th July Open Evening 3:30-6pm 
 

19th July Helpers Thank You Tea 
 

20th July Nursery Class Assembly 9am 
 

24th July Winning House Treat 
 

25th July Smart dress day for Year 6 
 

25th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 
 

25th July Last day of term 

 

5th-9th June Training week for staff, school closed to the 
children 

12th- 16th June Phonics test week for Year 1 and 2 children 

16th June Non uniform day- bring a bottle 

16th June Friends of Howes Discos 

14th June Friends of Howes meeting 6-7pm 

23rd June Deaf tennis celebration day 

26th June Information session for new Nursery and 
Reception parents 6-7pm 
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